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Sharjah 11th International Open Para Athletics Meeting 
 

 
 
Dear Sports Friends and Colleagues, 

 
 

It’s with a great sadness to announce that the Sharjah 11th International 
Open Para Athletics Meeting will not take place this year. 

 
The decision was taken by the local sports authority to cancel or 
postpone all international sports events taking place in the emirate of 

Sharjah till end of March 2021. 
 
The increasing number of positive cases in the last two weeks in UAE 

and as mater of safety and prevention, of all of the participants and 
involved in the Sharjah 11th International Open Para Athletics Meeting, 

against the Covid-19, the local sports authority to proceed for the very 
hard decision of cancellation after consultation with all partners and the 
LOC. 
 
 

We look forward seeing you safe and healthy in Sharjah in 2022. 
 

Take care, stay healthy and safe. 
 

The Organizing Committee 
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For any additional information, enquiries or assistance, please feel free to 

contact the organizing committee: 
 
Mr. Ahmed Salim Al Madhloum  

Competition Manager 
Tel:         +971 6 5389999    

Fax:        +971 6 5389888 
Email:     althiqahsports@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 


